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2014 LIST PRICE INCREASE 

August 20th, 2013 

To:     Loyal Tyler Pipe Distributors 
Ref:    List Price Increase effective January 1, 2014 
	
  

Effective January 1, 2014 Tyler Pipe will raise our list prices on all cast iron products by 3.5% (Current list 
divided by .965).  Note: some products may increase more than 3.5%. 
 
Tyler Pipe will not limit your purchases prior to the increase.  It is our hope that this will provide our loyal 
distributors an opportunity to cover their contractor or job commitments.   

Please note that all orders with current list price must be received by close of business December 31st, 2013. Any 
orders received after that date will be priced at 2014 list price (LP-DWV 2014). 

All 2013 list price orders must ship by April 1st, 2014. 

Our new list price, LP-DWV 2014, will be posted soon at: 
 

www.tylerpipe.com 
 
Please contact your Regional Manager if you have any questions.  Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Tyler Pipe Company 
McWane Plumbing Group 
 


